NCTE T0: C. Deckwith, RM

FROM: Claudia A, Seelig
Program Support Eranch, NMSS

SUBJECT: CONTRACT COST REPORTING FOR LICENSE FEES

As we discussed with you yesterday, we agree with your proposed concept
of collecting contract costs for license fee casework. ! would like to
emphasize that NMSS wants cumulative costs since the inception of the case
displayed in the monthly progress letters. This will ease the reporting
burden for NMSS project managers and improve the accuracy of the data reportec
to the LFMB. We plan to officially submit NRC staff hours and contract costs
to the LFME at six month intervals as required by the new rule. We do not

object to your reporting contract costs to LFMB on a monthly basis as long as

they are aware that it is not officfal information and has not been certified

by the NMSS project manager,

/

Claudia A, Seelig
Program Support Branch, NMSS

cc: We 0. Miller
J. Evans
L. Loosley
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